
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Community Power Plan 
Town of Allenstown, New Hampshire 

A public hearing will be held by the Allenstown Community Power Aggregation Committee at the 
Allenstown Town Hall at 16 School Street, Allenstown, NH on the 24rd day of January, 2023. The 
purpose of the meeting is to provide commentary on the program and the plan. 

The public hearing will be held in two (2) sessions. Session #1 will commence at or about 12:00 PM, and 
Session #2 will commence at or about 6:00 PM on the proposal to create and adopt a Community Power 
Plan for the Town of Allenstown in which all residents will automatically participate by state law, or may 
choose to opt out. The effect of the proposed plan will be to purchase electricity for the Town at a 
reduced rate than that available from the current default provider. 

A copy of the proposed plan is available for review at Allenstown Town Hall, 16 School Street, during 
normal business hours: Monday through Thursday 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM. The plan is also available 
online at https://www.allenstownnh.gov/allenstown-community-power-aggregation-committee. Phone 
(603) 485-4276. 
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